
support the Memo submitted to you by the Covelo Cannabis Advocacy group.  

 

 

A hemp pilot program plays a very serious threat to the medicinal cannabis growers of 

Mendocino which is already an established business and source for a significant amount of tax 

money for the county. Don’t betray your constituents and allow acres of hemp to be grown here.  

 

 

 

--  

Joey Gothelf 

 


